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Oregon is a wonderful example of how voting by mail is a success. To change back 

to in-person voting is simply caving to politicians and their supporters who are 

determined to erode voting rights and make voting more difficult for people who don't 

fit a specific demographic. I urge you to preserve our current system and do 

everything you can to facilitate voting in the state Our democracy is at great risk and 

this is just another attempt to destroy citizen participation.  


